CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

June 20, 2017

Mark Goodwin, P.E.

Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: McMahon Property Temporary Mass Grading
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-16-17 (A11E016)

Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-16-17, the
above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC
Permit for grading, with the following condition:

1. The silt fence poles are to be spaced a maximum of 10 feet apart on the
straight runs with closer pole spacing (depends on radius) around the corners
on the downbhill side.

PO Box 1293 .
Please revise detail for future submittals.

Please pass on to the owner that depending on how long this site remains graded
Albuquerque dirt (no permanent improvements) and if vegetation doesn’t grow they may be
asked to stabilize (Hydromulch or similar) it at a later date.

New Mexico 87103 If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.

www.cabq.gov Sincerely,

(ot &

Curtis Cherne, P.E.
Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality
Planning Dept.
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